
 

Hello and welcome to the MIRACULOUS Monkey class! My name is Ms. Araceli 

and my co-teacher is Ms. Jennifer.  We are  excited to have your child join us in 

our toddler class this year as we learn and discover more about ourselves and 

God’s beautiful creation.  

 

In our class we encourage the children to be independent by cleaning up, washing 

their hands, and eating with a spoon or fork.  As the year continues we would love 

to see their communication skills unwind.  Lastly, our goal is to leave footprints on 

their hearts and see them progress in their future classes.  

The following items should be labeled and will be kept in their cubby: 

Weather appropriate change of clothes 

Diapers and wipes 

1 roll of small garbage bags 

Personal lunch items brought daily.   

Please mark all your child’s belongings with first and last name. 

(Please no foods containing nut products) 

 

Thank you for the privilege of entrusting your child to us and allowing us to   

partner with you this year! 

 

  Ms. Araceli & Ms. Jennifer  Room 125, Toddlers 


